
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Weekly Northgate News – 24th May 2024  

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Good News 

I am pleased to announce that the following children have been recognised for outstanding work and 

achievements in this week’s ‘Good News’ Assemblies: 

 

Freddie E in Butterflies 

Hadley H in Ladybirds 

Ellie P in Bumblebees 

Arthur P in Caterpillars 

Emma S in Centipedes 

Olivia N W in Dragonflies 

Kamillia L in Jupiter 

Antosia A in Saturn 

The whole class in Mercury! 

Logan S in Neptune 

Haracel M in Mars 

Lara S and Aaliyah Y in Venus 

Alex C in Apollo 

Milena in Soyuz  

 

The house with the most points this week is Bitterns – well done! 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Neptune class for 99% attendance. 

Centipedes, Dragonflies, Saturn class and Apollo class had ‘no lates’ – well done! 
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Clubs 

 

This week is the last week of the sports and cooking clubs.  Places for clubs after half term will 

initially be for children who have not yet attended any clubs this year. 

  

Anyone who attends football and musical theatre club on a Tuesday and Chess and girls’ football on a 

Thursday will remain in these clubs after half term. 

  

 

Science Evening – Year 5 and 6 

In association with Lowestoft and Great Yarmouth Regional Astronomers (LYRA), we are delighted 

to be hosting a talk for Year 5 and Year 6 children by Cambridge astronomer and author Dr 

Matthew Bothwell on the subject: 

"Can you blow up the Sun? and other dastardly space questions.” Join us to answer all these 

questions (and more!) on a dastardly tour of our deadly Universe.  

This event will take place on Wednesday 5th June at 6pm in the hall and will last approximately an 

hour. The event is being advertised to Years 5 and 6 first as this subject directly relates to the 

Space curriculum the children learn at the end of Year 5. Spaces are limited so booking is required. 

Letters will be sent shortly - please contact the school office to book spaces. The event is free but 

we will be collecting donations on the night. 

 

Important Dates  

 

Monday 27th to Friday 31st May – Half term 

Friday 21st June – Year 6 Into University Transition Workshop  

Tuesday 9th July –Transition Day 

Friday 12th July – Annual reports to parents 

Friday 12th July – Reception Trip to Africa Alive 

Monday 15th to Friday 19th July – Year 6 End of Year Celebration Week – details to follow 

Friday 19th July – Am – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Monday 22nd July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Have a fantastic weekend – we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 3rd June.  

 

Susan Bacon     

Headteacher 


